
KMVQ(FM) QUARTERLY ISSUES/PROGRAMS LIST 

 

Issue Title Description Date Time Duration 

Health PSA “Pure 
Health 
Exchange” 

Pure Health Exchange 
is a health equity 
organization that builds 
healthier communities 
for young people in the 
Bay Area.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
9/28/2023-
10/5/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

16x at 
30 
seconds 

Economy PSA: “City 
EMT”  

City EMT is a nonprofit 
organization targeting 
poverty by providing 
young adults with 
workforce training, has 
launched its inaugural 
class. These hands-on 
EMT skills will 
hopefully not only save 
lives but change the 
lives of the young 
people learning them. 

Monday-
Sunday 
10/4/2023-
10/12/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

16x at 
30 
seconds 

Education PSA: “Guide 
Dogs for the 
Blind” 

Guide Dogs for the 
Blind relies on 
volunteer puppy 
raisers to love and 
nurture puppies on the 
path to becoming a 
guide dogs. Give back 
while getting paid in 
unconditional love! 

Monday-
Sunday 
1011/2023-
10/19/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

16x at 
30 
seconds 

Health PSA: “Covered 
California” 

Covered California 
helps people to find 
affordable health 
insurance plans for 
themselves and their 
families.  

Monday-
Sunday 
10/18/2023-
10/26/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Economy PSA: 
“Sandcastle 
Classic 

It’s the 41st annual 
Leap Sandcastle 
Classic at Ocean 
Beach in San 
Francisco Saturday 
October 28th 11 to 
330.  Halloween 
Haunts theme, 
featuring team 

Monday-
Sunday 
10/20/2023-
10/27/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

20x at 
15 

seconds 



competitions, food 
trucks and live music. 

Health PSA: 
“Harmony & 
Healing” 

Harmony & Healing 
Featuring is an 
organization which is a 
live musical visit to 
hospice/hospital 
patients to bring them 
joy.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
10/25/2023-
11/2/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Economy PSA: “Glide” Vernon Bush talks 
about Glide Memorial 
annual Holiday Jam at 
the Masonic on 
November 9th. It is 
dedicated to fighting 
systematic injustices, 
creating pathways out 
of poverty.  

Monday-
Sunday 
11/1/2023-
11/9/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Economy  PSA “Big Bay 
Mornings Toy 
Drive” 

Big Bay Mornings Toy 
Drive for North County 
Fire Authorities 
Operation Toy Drive at 
Serramonte Center.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
11/1/2023-
12/9/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 
 

141x at 
45 

seconds 

Health PSA: 
“Harmony & 
Healing” 

Harmony & Healing 
Featuring is an 
organization which is a 
live musical visit to 
hospice/hospital 
patients to bring them 
joy.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
11/8/2023-
11/16/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Health PSA: 
“Movember” 

Movember was started 
with 3 friends who 
thought there were a 
lot of health issues 
men weren’t talking 
about.   

Monday-
Sunday 
11/15/2023-
11/23/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Health PSA: “UCSF 
Benioff 
Children’s 
Hospital” 

UCSF Benioff 
Children's Hospital in a 
nonprofit hospital that 
doesn’t turn any child 
away from health care.  

Monday-
Sunday 
11/22/2023-
11/30/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Health PSA “Harmony 
& Healing” 

Harmony & Healing 
Featuring is an 
organization which is a 
live musical visit to 
hospice/hospital 

Monday-
Sunday 
11/29/2023-
12/7/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 



patients to bring them 
joy.  
 

Education  PSA: “Circus 
Bella” 

Circus Bella in a San 
Francisco based 
nonprofit organization 
that has free shows in 
parks and open 
spaces.  

Monday-
Sunday 
12/6/2023-
12/14/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Education  PSA: “Bay 
Philharmonic” 

Bay Philharmonic is a 
spectacular show that 
features Bay Area 
musicians and artists.  

Monday-
Sunday 
12/13/2023-
12/21/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Health PSA: 
“Harmony & 
Healing” 

Harmony & Healing 
Featuring is an 
organization which is a 
live musical visit to 
hospice/hospital 
patients to bring them 
joy.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
12/20/2023-
12/28/2023 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

Health PSA: 
“Harmony & 
Healing” 

Harmony & Healing 
Featuring is an 
organization which is a 
live musical visit to 
hospice/hospital 
patients to bring them 
joy.  
 

Monday-
Sunday 
12/27/2023-
1/4/2024 

12:00am-
12:00am 

 

16x at 
30 

seconds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


